Announcement to the shareholders of
Sharjah Cement & Industrial Development Company in Kuwait

Stock register:

Sharjah Cement and Industrial Development Company announces that it has completed its
withdrawal from Kuwait Stock Exchange and would like its non-listed shareholders to
provide the company with copies of their share certificates attached with copies of their
passport civil ID, and full address in the State of Kuwait.

We would also like to announce to the shareholders whose shares were listed in the Kuwait
Clearing Company should obtain paper certificates approved by the Kuwait Stock Exchange
proving the number of shares owned by them to date and submit them to Abu Dhabi Securities
Exchange to obtain an investor number and list the shares after completing the personal data
and providing the international bank account number (IBAN) and postal address in the State
of Kuwait/UAE.

Uncollected Dividends:

Shareholders, who have not collected their dividend cheques related to any previous years
must contact the Co.’s Head Office in Sharjah on the following address;

P.O. Box 2083,
Sharjah, U.A.E.

Tel.: +971 6 5695666
Email: scidcho@eim.ae

All uncollected dividend cheques are listed on Co.’s website www.sharjahcement.com.

For those shareholders who have collected the dividend cheques but not encashed, request to
note the following:-

1) For the years prior to 2015, contact Co.’s Head Office in Sharjah.

2) Forthe year2015,2016 & 2017, uncashed cheques can be presented directly to Abu Dhabi
Stock Exchange authority for payment.

3) For the year 2018, dividend cheque can be presented to shareholder’s respective banks for
encashment as the validity of the cheques have been extended to 31% May, 2024 for
encashment.

4) Request all shareholders to take note that no dividend has been paid for the year 2019 &
2020 due to COVID19.



